
From:   Kurt DeSoto   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   September 26, 2011

Subject:   FCC File No. 0600-EX-ST-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Requested letter has been uploaded.  -Kurt DeSoto, Counsel to Motorola Solutions, Inc. (202) 719-7235


